
EMORY                                                                   Classroom Visitation Program Guidelines 
                                                                                                                                 

         

Please read, acknowledge, and adhere to the following Class Visitation Program guidelines 
throughout your visit: 
 

 
1. Students may only visit classes approved by the Office of Undergraduate Admission. 

 
2. Due to classroom limitations, only prospective students may attend Emory classes. 
 
3. Arrive at the class at least 15 minutes before the scheduled start time.  If the class has 

already begun, you will not be able to attend the class. In the event that you are late to the 
class, return to the Office of Undergraduate Admission and select a different class to 
attend.  

 
4. Introduce yourself to the professor, and let them know that you are a prospective student 

visiting campus. 
 
5. Please turn off your cell phone before class begins, and refrain from using other 

technology unless instructed to do so by the faculty member. 
 
6. Please do not bring any food into the classroom. 
 
7. You will need to stay for the entire class – please plan your schedule accordingly.  

 
 
 


